
 

COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA   

Virginia E-911 Services Board Dorothy Spears-Dean 
PSC Coordinator 
(804) 416-6201 

 
Terry D. Mayo 

Board Administrative 
Assistant 

(804) 416-6197 

Commonwealth Enterprise Solutions Center – 11751 Meadowville Lane – Chester, Virginia 23836 
(866) 482-3911 – FAX (804) 416-6353 – TTY USERS TDD #711 

Jeffrey D. Stern 
Chairman 
VDEM 

 
James Junkins 
Vice Chairman 

Harrisonburg-Rockingham 
ECC 

 
David A. Von Moll 

Treasurer State of Virginia 
Comptroller 

 
Danny Garrison 

Richmond Ambulance 
Authority 

 
Robert Layman 

AT & T 
 

Jeffrey Merriman 
Verizon Comunication 

 
Diane Harding 

Verizon Wireless 
 

Anthony McDowell 
Fire Chief 

Henrico County 
 

Nelson P. Moe 
CIO - VITA 

 
Kathleen Seay 

Hanover County 
 

Dennis E. Hale 
Chief of Fire and EMS 

Dinwiddie  County 
 

Kevin W. Hall 
Sheriff of the City of 

Covington 
 

Jolena Young 
Twin County 

 
 

Dep Secretary Adam Thiel 
Office of the Governor 

Advisor 
 
 
 
 
 

January 11, 2018 
 
 

Dear Hampton PSAP: 
 
Thank you for submitting a FY19 PSAP Grant Program application.  Your 
application meets the current Grant Guidelines and was recommended for 
funding by the PSAP Grant Committee.  I am pleased to advise you that 
the Virginia E-911 Services Board has approved your request.  You have 
been awarded $2,000 for your Individual PEP project, grant ID 46. 
 
Funding for this grant award will be available on a reimbursement basis 
beginning July 1, 2018.  Reimbursements will only be made for items 
allowable under the current Grant Guidelines.  All funding requests must 
be submitted on the Public Safety Grant Payment Request Form, which is 
available on the ISP website.  The receipt(s) that substantiates the amount 
requested must be attached to the request at the time of submission. 
 
Finally, in order for a funding request to be processed, the PSAP must 
have already submitted any required financial and grant progress reports 
for any previous fiscal years by the identified deadline.  This includes 
required submission of any true-ups and supporting documentation. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your Regional 
Coordinator or me via email. 
 
Congratulations on your grant award! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Lisa Nicholson 
Public Safety Program Manager


